
Ref: 2024/5536/A - 2 MILBURN LANE LONDON NW1 9FA.  
 
I Object against the above off licence being granted as it would create more crime and 
also late night street drinkers. We currently have a local conviniece store 30 meters 
away and we do not require any more off licences. 
 
Regards 
Arfan Hussain 
 


